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Ottawa, November 8, 1907.

Sir : -

I beg to inclose herewith a copy of a

letter from the Rev. W. E. Philips dated the 22nd ultimo,
Incl.

giving specific information regarding Indian drinkenness

at Massey and on the Spanish River reserve.

Please proceed at once to Massey, see

Mr. Philips and get all further information you can from

him and from other sources and deal vigorously with the

matters complained of.

Yours truly,

denké

Deputy Superintendent General

affairs.

S. Hagan, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Thessalon, Ont.

Aufgenommen sein wiederholt zu lassen.
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